
 
 

MORGAN COUNTY SOLID WASTE AUTHORITY 
MINUTES OF MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

April 12, 2022 
 
 
The April monthly meeting of the MCSWA was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Judy Fisher.  Present 
were Morgan County Solid Waste Authority Board Members Judy Fisher, John Spies, Glenn Horr, 
Steve Davison, Coordinator Becky Barkley and Center Manager JR Timmons.  Absent was Board 
Member Margaret Gordon.  
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley took minutes. 
 
The minutes from the MCSWA March Meeting were reviewed by the board. John Spies approved the 
minutes. 
 
The March financials were reviewed and discussed by the board and approved by Glenn Horr.  
 
Glenn noted that summer hours have been updated on the website by Susan Thomas. 
 
Center Manager JR Timmons reported that things are going well at the center.  JC Fisher and JR 
repaired the post that was previously damaged by Apple Valley Waste. 
 
Coordinator Becky Barkley stated that the SWMB Grant FY ’22 budget modification was approved.    
 
The CED Brochure has been printed and will be distributed at the center.   Judy will take a supply to the 
Chamber of Commerce office.  Banner announcing the CED event will be hung the first of May. 
 
The Spring Clean up at the center was a success.   The board would like to schedule another day in the 
Summer to keep up with the yardwork as well as fill in the concrete wall.  A date has not yet been set. 
 
The Repair of the Aluminum Bin and catwalk sealcoat will be tabled until necessary. 
 
John Spies moved to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm. 


